

MSD and You Working TOGETHER In Your COMMUNITY

Learn. Share. Comment. Be a part of the solution to keep sewer rates low. MSD will be holding a community discussion on the sewer system that affects your home. Learn what a 2005 Federal Mandate requires us to do to lesson sewer overflows, why overflows occur, and what you can do to help protect our environment and save costs. Join us to discuss Louisville Metro's sewer overflow abatement plan.

The meeting will review the Integrated Overflow Abatement Plan along with an overview of the Bell's Lane High Rate Treatment Facility project and the Southwestern Parkway Basin project.

WHERE: MSD Central Maintenance Facility

(Conference Rooms A and B) 3050 Commerce Center Place

Louisville, KY 40211

WHEN: Tuesday, September 24, 2013

6:00 p.m.

Although MSD encourages your attendance, questions and comments regarding sewer overflow abatement projects may also be submitted via email at **commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org.**

Comments may also be mailed in hard copy addressed to:

MSD IOAP Project Comments Attn: Project WIN Program Manager 700 West Liberty St.

Louisville, KY 40203

For additional information about this program, refer to the Project WIN website at **msdprojectwin.org**.

